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To whom it may concern,
 
 
I recently received a letter from Liberty Utilities informing of a fixed rate increase request. I would
like to request that  your office votes against both the long term and the temporary increase
requested in DG 20-105. Due to the unprecedented times we are experiencing I do not believe that a
fixed rate increase is a poor decision on the part of a large company such as Liberty Utilities. I believe
that this will lead to many individuals struggling to keep their homes warm during the winter.
 
Best Regards,
 
Aurora Van De Water
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